
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: All About Me Starting School Booklet 
 
Before your child starts school, we would like to know about your child’s interests and developmental 
progress. This will help us to understand what we need to provide for your child to help him/her to 
settle into the Reception classes. 
We would appreciate it if you could complete the enclosed booklet and return it to the school before  
Friday 30th June 2023. 
 
Special People: 
Please write down the names of your child’s relatives, friends or pets so we can talk about them 
when your child starts school. 
You are welcome to stick photos on the page; please remember to write their relationship to your 
child. 
 
Things I Like: 
Please write down your child’s favourite activities, such as ‘painting’, ‘drawing’, ‘playing football’ etc. 
and any favourite stories and TV characters. 
 
Activities I would like to do in my new Reception Class: 
Please ask your child what activities s/he would like to do in his/her new class and write them in the 
speech bubbles. 
 
My child’s development so far: 
Please complete this section honestly. It will help us to understand your child’s developmental 
starting points. We do not expect your child to be doing all that is listed. 
Your comments will enable us to plan activities which are appropriate to your child’s stage of 
development when s/he joins the Reception class. 
 
Thank you 
 
Mrs. Neville 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


